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Crewe & Nantwich Rambling Club

Club Web site - http://www.creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk

Meeting of Retired Members of Crewe & Nantwich Rambling Club

The planned reunion took place at The Rising Sun on 4th April with 20 people attending. All
enjoyed reminiscing and feel they would like to do it again sometime. The only downside was
the poor service for the meal, which is being addressed.

Information from Committee Meeting (29th March 2011)
The full committee met and made the following decisions:
Procedure for cancellation of walks:

1 Cancellation should be instigated by Ramble Organisers (RO)s or a walk leader in consultation with each other and the
leaders of all parties.
2 If possible another coach ramble should take place to different location - ROs to have on standby a local car walk, &
coach walks to the east & west of Crewe, all with standby leaders.
3 If coach to be cancelled this is to be done by Saturday am at latest. Cancellation and contact with coach company to be
undertaken by Correspondence Secretary
4 Car ramble to take place locally if not possible to arrange any of the above.
5 Details of change to be advised to members by e-mail, plus one of the three leaders &their representative to be present at
the pick-up points - Crewe Library, Earl of Crewe, Wells Green & Nantwich Bus Station to advise members personally.

Future of Club Holidays:
Under the current climate, the committee agreed that no holiday should take place before September 2012, although plan-

ning for such could commence in September 2011. In the meantime, members may wish to form small groups and organ-
ise individual trips - the committee would give them any support it could.

Carrying of Medical Cards/Information:

Following on from discussion at the AGM, the committee agreed that individuals who wanted the security of carrying
their medical information/next of kin details in their rucksack should do so, but no form would be provided by the club.

Next committee meeting will take place on 24th May 2011 - members can raise issues with a committee member to
bring to the meeting.

Walks Activities
2011 LEADERS REQUIRED Walk Evening Walk Leaders required
Jul 3 Prestatyn B May 5,19 June 2,30 Aug 25
Jul 17 Tideswell A,C
Jul 31 Kirkby Lonsdale A,B ‘C' Walks - 'C' walk programme in the next quarter,
Aug 14 Loggerheads Country Park C 24th Apr Denbigh - Peter Norbury
Aug 28 Monyash A,C 8th May Craven Arms - Phil Boulton
Sep 11 Llangollen A 22nd May Bakewell -Harry Nottingham & Grace Harding
Nov 6 Bollington A,C
Nov 20 Leek A,C The remainder of the current programme (Winter/Spring
Dec4 TBA A,B,C  2011) is complete with all walk locations and leaders.
Dec 18 Car Ramble
Dec 26 Boxing Day Walk Chamois Weekend 16th-17th September 2011 organised
by Andrew Mills - see form below. e
CHAMOIS WEEKEND 16th -17th SEPTEMBER 2011
Please reserve ................ places @ £16 per person. I/We enclose a total of £...............
NaMES....cccerrr i ———————— Tel NO....rrerrr s
e o =T

Please return to:
Andrew Mills, 6 Priory Close, Crewe no later than 31st July 2010.
Please make cheques payable to: ‘Crewe & Nantwich Rambling Club’
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Footnote: To receive your newsletter by e-mail, please e-mail your request to - news@creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk

A copy of this newsletter is also published on the Club Web Site in the Archive section.



